The McKownwille Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

DATE: May 22, 1975

TO: Mr. Carl Walters, Supervisor
Town of Guilderland

FROM : John K. Esler, President
McKownville Improvement Association

SUBJECT: Stream Re-classifications

As you know, this Association has a sincere and abiding interest
in the conditions of our many ponds and streams. I am enclosing
for your benefit a copy of our Notice of Appearance as well as
our official statement presented at the hearing held in March by
the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation, for
the purpose of re-classifying streams in the lower Hudson River
Drainage Basin.

It was our intention in presenting this statement to secure for
our Town's streams the recognition that we believe they deserve
and the status we believe is necessary in order to protect them.
In so doing, we have hope that they may continue to be used and
enjoyed by the future generations as they have been in the past.

I realize that this is a subject of concern to the Town and a
subject on which you may not have too much information. If you
feel it would be of benefit, I or other members of our Association
would be happy to sit down with you and the Town Board and explain
the rationale behind our statement and answer fully any questions
that anyone may have on this matter.

JKE:at
Enclosure

cc: Members of the Town Board



